TEACHERS FROM THROUGHOUT THE DISTRICT WILL SHOWCASE AN EX-
CITING ARRAY OF HANDS-ON EXPERIENCES RELATED TO THE FIELDS OF
ScIENCE, TECHNOLOGY, ENGINEERING, AND MATH. IN ADDITION, THERE
WILL BE CLASSROOMS SET UP TO DEMONSTRATE HOW TECHNOLOGY IS
USED IN THE DISTRICT, INCLUDING FUN, HANDS-ON ACTIVITIES FOR BOTH
CHILDREN AND ADULTS.

October 21st
5:30-7:00 PM
Stebbins High School




